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President's Message  

Hello Fellow Carvers just a few quick jottings this afternoon.  It has 
been a long and stressful couple of week around the Miller house.  
Thank goodness it has passed.  First comment is that I would like to 
thank all of you Monday carvers that took the time and effort to sign 
and write a get well card addressed to me.  I am very flattered by 
your nice comments, received it today and believe me it made my 
day much more pleasant.  Thanks for your many well wishes. I am 
feeling much better today, getting better after the surgery.   I am 
looking forward to a long time without having to repeat it. 

 
Now onto other matters, please remember your ornaments next 
meeting. Barbara’s program should be most interesting and valuable.  
No program in November, just the pot luck.  No meeting in 
December.  And January starts the month off with tool sharpening 
demos. 

 
I look forward to seeing you all at the October meeting on 
Halloween.  Watch out for the munchkins as they trick or treat. 
Thanks Denis 

Christmas Ornaments 

The Capitol Woodcarvers will be selling ornaments at the 
annual Polk County 4-H Leader’s Association Holiday Fair on 
Friday and Saturday, November 3rd & 4th, from 9 AM to 5 PM, 
at the Polk County Fair Grounds. This is our Club’s main 
fundraiser. Bob Curtis is the lead guy for this event. The Club 
also decorates a tree with our ornaments for sale at the Center 
50+. Proceeds from these ornaments go to help support the 
Center. So we need lots of ornaments. They can be turned in to 
Bob Curtis, Denis Miller, or Don Fromherz anytime, and at the 
October club meeting. 

http://capitolwoodcarvers.org/
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Upcoming Meetings 

October 31 

Tuesday, 7:00 PM at 50+Senior Center .The program will be Barbara Millikan, presenting information on 
how to get your project published. Barbara has had several projects published and knows the process 
quite well. 

Treats:  Everett Koontz, Laurie Ladd, Dave Hunter 

DRIVE CAREFULLY TO AND FROM THIS MEETING AS IT IS HALLOWEEN AND LITTLE ONES MAY BE OUT IN 
COSTUME. 

November 26 

Tuesday, 6:30 PM at 50+ Senior Center. There will be no program per se as this will be a POT LUCK. Plan 
to bring food to share and arrive a bit early to set up the Buffet .ELECTION OF CLUB OFFICERS will occur 
at this meeting as well 

December 

There will be no meeting. 

January 27 

Tuesday, 7:00 PM at 50+ Senior Center. The program will be “Start the year out sharp”. Instruction and 
help sharpening tools, utilizing various techniques. 

TRI-CITIES ORNAMENT EXCHANGE  

If you want to be in the ornament exchange with the Tri-Cities club, see Everett Koontz. He will need 
ornaments (preferably wrapped and with a short persona biography enclosed), by November 1. 

ELECTION OF CLUB OFFICERS 

The election of Club officers (President, Vice President, Secretary and Treasurer) takes place at the 
November Meeting. Nominations are now being accepted. Presently we need a nominee for secretary. 
Submit names to Don Fromherz or at the October meeting. 

CARVING CLASSES 

Please support our carving classes at 50+ on Monday evening and Wednesday morning. Bring a friend 
and encourage interested folks to come. Denis Miller and Jim Harris mentor beginning to advanced 
projects. No prior carving experience needed, and tools are provided for beginners. See the website 
(capitolwoodcarvers.org) for times and cost. 

Friday afternoon is open carving at Center 50+. 
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"Bored" Dinner and Breakfast Schedule  

Many of us enjoy the company of other carvers at our monthly "Bored" dinners and breakfasts. These 
events are very enjoyable and are a good opportunity to socialize with each other at other than 
woodcarving sessions. Spouses, family, and friends are always welcome. Dinners are scheduled for 
6:00PM and breakfasts are at 8:00AM unless otherwise noted. 

Dinners 

 November 9 Gambretti’s 

 December 31 Best Little Road House (5:00PM) 

 January 11 Thai Orchid 

Breakfasts 

 October 28 Annette’s 

 November 18 Sybil’s 

 December 30 Mommy and Maddi’s 

Hope to see you at these functions. 

Capitol Woodcarvers Website 

Be sure to check out our club website at capitolwoodcarvers.org There you will find tons of up to date 
information including:   

 Club News 

 Meet a Member 

 Newsletter 

 Events 

THIS IS YOUR ‘GO TO’ SOURCE FOR CLUB INFORMATION. Bob Curtis is the Webmaster and he welcomes 
news, photos, and other items of interest 

Some photos of teachers and students at the Capital Carvers September 2017 Rendezvous 
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